

## COLORADO CHRISTIAN RADIO





November 3, 2003

Mr. Bill Nittler PO Box 824 Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill,

Thanks so much for your letter. It's amazing that you were able to pick us up in Mancos. You must have quite a set up to pull in 1460AM.

We have just purchased 1460 KZNT a few weeks ago and we are in the process of making numerous improvements to the tower site. We hope to have a higher quality signal in the weeks to come. I wish I had some station logo premiums to send to you, but we haven't purchased those yet for KZNT. Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Phil Lewis

General Manager

KBIQ-FM, KGFT-FM and KZNT-AM